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I am in strong support of LD 25, as the PFAS contamination in Maine is a serious 
problem. These horrible chemicals need to be dealt with in a safer way, by reducing 
the amount of sludge and disposing of the remaining PFAS waste appropriately. As 
an oyster farmer whose farm was at risk from PFAS contamination from the spill at 
the former Navy base, I'm acutely aware of how dangerous these chemicals are.


